
CINEWISTA 
Date: September 26, 2022 

  

BSE Limited Corporate Service Department, 

Ist Floor, P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001 

Fax: (022) 2272 2039/2272 3121 

    

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, 5th floor, Plot No. C/1, 'G' 

block, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 

Mumbai 400 051 

Fax: (022) 2659 8237 /2659 8238 

  

Dear Sir /Madam, 

Sub: Closure of Trading Window 

With reference to the BSE vide Circular no. LIST/CAMP/01/2019-20 and NSE vide Circular no. 

NSE/CML/2019/11 dated April 2, 2019 and pursuant to SEBI(Prohibition of Insider Trading) 

(Amendment) Regulations, 2018 and in terms of Company’s Insider Trading Code, we wish to 

inform you that the Trading Window for purchasing / selling or dealing in the shares of the 

Company is closed from Ist October, 2022 for Designated Employees and their Immediate 

Relatives. The Trading Window will open 48 hours from the announcement to the Stock 

Exchanges of the Un-Audited / Audited Financial Results of the Company for the Quarter ended 

30" September, 2022. 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you 

Yours sincerely, 

For Cinevista Limited 

i Digitally signed 

Ki | pa by Kilpa Mitul 
Mitul Goradia 

. Date: 2022.09.26 

Goradia 18:06:47 +0530" 

Kilpa Goradia 

Company Secretary 

Encl.: As above 

 


